



To: Oleg Vlasov, Senior Lecturer Operations Management and Information Systems

Department

Date: November 26, 2012

Letter of Appreciation

Dear Oleg,

On behalf of Recruitment and Admissions division we would like to thank you for leading Sunday English Club session "Capabilities of Modern Information Technologies" on 21 of October, 2012. Your creative approach and enthusiasm made this session very appreciated by all attendees.

We hope that some details provided below will be of interest for you as a host of the session. Your Sunday English club was attended by 39 visitors from 8 high schools and 4 vocational schools of Almaty and Almaty oblast, such as schools: #15, #104, RSPMS, Linguistic lyceum, Tamos Education, #134, #89, #50 and vocational schools: Linguistic college, Almaty Pedagogical College #2, college at Kazakh National Pedagogical University, college at Women Pedagogical University.

Here are some of written feedbacks left by visitors:

- A lot of interesting facts about technologies;
- · Some interesting facts about information technologies;
- New vocabulary and specific terminology.

We understand that you have devoted a number of hours to develop and conduct this session and we value your time and thank you for continuous support towards University recruitment initiatives.

Taking this opportunity we wish you a very Happy New Year!

Sincerely,

Natalya Miltseva Director of Undergraduate Admissions

Saltanat Rakhova, Admissions Officer

